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Children requiring health screening for entry to school 
 

 
 
Parents are required to send an email to hsu.hpdp@gov.mt to request an appointment for health 
screening, both for their children and themselves. This is because health screening is mandatory for 
all family members who intend to work, live, or study in Malta. 
 
We are taking this opportunity to carry out the screening for the entire family during the same 
appointment, as health screening is a legal requirement for all foreign nationals. Please note that 
this screening is a one-time procedure. 
If one or both parents have already undergone health screening—such as for the purpose of 
obtaining a work permit—they will not need to be screened again. However, they must bring valid 
proof of the previous screening to the appointment. 
 
The following information is required when sending us an email ( hsu.hpdp@gov.mt) for an 
appointment (for all family members): 
 

•   Nationality of all family members, the total number of members within the family and who 
requires screening. 

 
Please inform us if either parent has already received work permit approval or has previously 
completed a health screening in connection with the renewal of a residence permit. 
 
You will then receive your appointment date and time by email.  Screening is held at Floriana Health 
Screening Unit (HSU). 
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